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P.C.A.H.A. 2014-2015 BULLETIN #18 

 
DATE: January 18, 2015 

TO: The Presidents, 
 PCAHA Member Associations/Leagues 

FROM: Cindy Secord 
 PCAHA President 

SUBJECT: Return of PCAHA Trophies 

================================================================================ 

 

I would like to draw your attention to Section O(3) of the PCAHA Rules and Regulations, which states: 

 All trophies are to be returned to the PCAHA office on or before February 1st of the current season. 
Failure to do so shall result in a fine of $200.00. 

Please check your Association trophy case(s) for any PCAHA trophies and awards that were previously 
won by individuals or teams from your Association, and make arrangements to return these to the 
PCAHA Office. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 
 Yours sincerely,  
 
 
  
  
 Cindy Secord 
 PCAHA President 
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